

RECEIVED

AUG 2 to 1996

BUREAU OF
AIR REGULATION

August 22, 1996

Clair H. Fancy, P.E., Chief Bureau of Air Regulation State of Florida Department of Environmental Protection 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re: Electronic Submittal of FPL Port Everglades Plant Title V Application

Dear Mr. Fancy:

Enclosed, pursuant to DEP Rules 62-210.300(2), F.A.C., and 62-213.420(1)(a)1.a., F.A.C., please find four (4) electronic copies of the subject Title V permit application in the ELSA format. Please note that these are in addition to the four hard copies which have previously been submitted to your office.

If you have any questions regarding this application, please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 625-7661.

Very truly yours,

Richard Piper

Senior Environmental Specialist Florida Power & Light Company

CC:

DEP Southeast District Office (w/o att)